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JANUARY 2019 NEWSLETTER 
Next Month’s Rally –Mudjimba Caravan Park 

3/35 Cottonwood Street, Mudjimba – Ph:07 5448 7157 
Wednesday13th – Monday18th February  

 

POST CODE – 4564  
EMERGENCY DETAILS -FIRE OR MEDICAL 

To seek urgent help, continual quick short blasts of a whistle or car horn (3 seconds 
on/off). Upon hearing this, members are requested to proceed in an orderly manner to the 
site of the whistle or car horn bringing with them mobile phone, fire extinguisher, water 
bucket, fire blanket, torch and first aid kit 

 

 

 
 

                          
 

Mudjimba Beach Holiday Park is a hidden oasis for travellers, nestled between the Mudjimba Surf Beach 
and the Maroochy Rivers. 

Mudjimba Beach Holiday Park also accepts dogs on application. 
      Please contact Park on (07) 5448 7157 to book. Managers: Darren & Tanya McSorley 

The Park has175 powered tourist caravan sites, 29 un-powered tent sites, 3 villas (1x 2 bedroom, 2x 1 
bedroom – one of which is easy access PWD compliant), Covered swimming pool, 2 amenity buildings, 2 

laundry facilities – with coin operated washing machines and driers, toilet/ shower facilities for the disabled, 
party ice for sale and free Wi-Fi 

Things to do near the park include: fishing, beach walking, surfing, bush walking track, shopping at the 
Sunshine Plaza Shopping Centre, ride along the bike paths, visit the Mudjimba RSL club. 

It's an easy to drive to Mudjimba Beach Holiday Park. Approx. 1hr and 8mins. 
On your smart phone click this link 

http://www.sunshinecoastholidayparks.com.au/holiday_parks/mudjimba_beach_holiday_park/how_to_get 
_there/ 

Directions from Redcliffe 

• Get on M1at Deception Bay  

• Take exit 194 for State Route 70 Sunshine Motor way & continue 
towards Buderim/Mooloolaba/Tourist Drive 25/Tanawha-Forest Glen Tourist Dr.  

• Continue onto Sunshine Motorway/State Route 70 for 9.5 Klms 

• Merge left & continue on Sunshine Motorway/State Route 70 for 9.5 km 

• Take the State Route 6 David Low Way exit towards Bli Bli/Twin Waters for 400 metres 

• Continue on David Low Way/State Route 6. At the roundabout, take the 3rd exit onto David Low 
Way/State Route 6 (1.8km)  

• Turn right into Mudjimba Beach Rd (1.3km) 

• Turn Right into Coolibah St (260m).  

•  Turn left into to Cottonwood St, Mudjimba (190 metres). Caravan park is on your right. 

• These directions are for planning purposes only. You may find that construction projects, traffic, 
weather, or other events may cause conditions to differ from the above, and you should plan your 
route accordingly. You must obey all signs or notices regarding your route. 

TO GAZEBO CARRIERS:  ALL GAZEBOS NEEDED AT MUDJIMBA 
IF YOU CANNOT MAKE THE RALLY, PLEASE ARRANGE FOR SOMEONE ELSE TO TAKE YOURS. 
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ACTIVITIES ROSTER  
 

February  

Nida & Tony with John & Vicki 

March  

Lyle & Col with Helen & Rick 

April  

Trevor & Yvonne with Ken & Gayle 

If you are unable to attend your nominated rally, 
please swap with another couple and notify the 
Vice President Mark 

 
BIRTHDAYS  for February 

 
12th    Graham 

18th    Mark  
   23rd   Faye 
   25th Paul 

 
 

   ANNIVERSARIES  for  February 
 

         8th … Bep and Henk 
   18th…Vicki and John 

     25th …Debbie and Alan 
 

 
Activity Organisers – Please propose a toast to 
Members Celebrating a Birthday or Anniversary at 
Happy Hour (Sat). 

ROVING REPORTERS 

February - Noel & Yvonne  

March - Rae 

April - Diana 

ACTIVITY REPORTERS 

February - Bernie & Les 

March - Nida & Tony 

April - Mick & Faye 

 

If you are unable to attend your nominated rally, 
please get in touch with the next member on this 

list. Should you be unable to find a replacement 
from this list, then talk to the editor, Diana  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

RAFFLE ROSTER  
Refund of up to $20 + tickets  
 

February - Graham & Evon 
 
 

March - Rob & Dianne 
 
 

April - Colin & Lyle 
 
If you are unable to attend your nominated rally, please 
get in touch with the next member on the raffle list. 
Should you be unable to find a replacement from this 
list, contact the Secretary, Rod.  

 
February Rally Activity Organisers 

 
Vicki and John 

 
With 

 
Tony & Nida 

 
Bingo at 3pm Saturday 
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All members are welcome to attend a Committee Meeting scheduled for 8am 

Saturday morning of Mudjimba Rally 
The meeting is to formalise the appointment of a rally coordinator. 

 
To all of our members who have been 

unwell or convalescing over Christmas 
and New Year…. 

Our thoughts, love and support are with 
you, please get well soon. 

 
WE MISS YOU! 

 
 

 
Report from Christmas Party 2018 
 
After a great year of adventurous rallies to great venues, comes our Christmas Party/lunch at the 
Brighton Bowls Club. Members turned up dressed for the occasion with some kind of Christmas 
adornment on. Ken kept us all on our toes with ‘Questions’ for a prize of a lolly, eg:  Who is wearing 
Xmas earrings? WOW, I didn’t realize just how many MEN in our club wore earrings!!!  
Lunch was either Glazed Baked Ham or Roast Beef and baked veggies with desserts of Apple Crumble 
or Fruit Salad with cream following.  Once again, the staff of the venue did a wonderful job of filling our 
tummies. 
Santa (Henk) and Mrs Claus (Bep) handed out Secret Santa gifts. Loretta & Brian celebrated their 
Wedding Anniversary. Congratulations to you both. 

Lyle 

 

Report from Picnic in the Park 2019 
 
January 19th, we had our annual Picnic-in-the-Park at Thurecht Park, Scarborough.  A big thank you goes 
out to the Committee members for cooking our Sausage Sizzle with help from a few others. We sat under 
the big trees and although it was a very hot day, were lucky to have a great breeze blowing across from 
the ocean.   
Rob & Di brought a lovely punch which we all enjoyed. Thank you. We welcomed a few visitors 
(apologies for not remembering your names, except Audrey - Faye’s lovely Mum) Welcome to you all and 
we hope to see you at a rally. Kim organized a FREE Raffle with 10 prizes. Each couple had their Van 
number as their ticket number & 10 were called out, if your number came up then you chose your prize. It 
was a great idea, thank you, Kim. Birthdays that were celebrated were Col, Brian & Vicki M and 
Anniversaries were Mark & ‘absent’ Diana and Barbara & Barrie’s big 30th …. which they’d already 
celebrated with a cruise. They did a mighty fine dance to our usual rendition of ‘Can’t Take My Eyes Off 
You’  

Lyle 

 

Many thanks to Lyle for providing these reports for my first Newsletter! Diana  
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CHRISTMAS PARTY 2018 
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PICNIC IN THE PARK 2019
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* Dog Friendly         

 
2019 CALENDAR 
 

FEBRUARY -      
Mudjimba C’Van Park 
Ph: 07 5448 7157 
 

MARCH -   
Kenilworth S’Grounds 
Ph: 07 5446 0131 
 

APRIL –   
Allawah Scout Camp 
Ph: 07 3202 1431 
 

MAY –  
Kilcoy Show Grounds 
Ph: 07 5422 4900 
 

JUNE –  
Beaudesert S’Grounds 
Ph: 0488 416 473 
 

JULY –  
Kilkivan Caravan Park 
Ph: 07 5484 1249 
 

AUGUST –  
Blackbutt S’grounds 
Ph: 0401 282 424 
 

SEPTEMBER -  
Crows Nest C’Park 
Ph: 07 4698 1269 
 

OCTOBER -  
Woodford S’Grounds 
Ph: 0437 390 862 
 
NOVEMBER - 
Boyd’s Bay C’Park 
Ph: 07 5524 3306 
 
DECEMBER - TBA 
 
 
2020 CALENDAR 
 
JANUARY - 

 
PICNIC IN THE PARK  
 
 
 
 
 

TREASURER’S REPORT 
 
Everyone enjoys getting something for free, so we had lots of happy faces 
when all the free raffles were drawn at our picnic.  We'll have to do that more 
often.  
If you're on the raffle roster I noticed Aldi have some good ideas on Saturday 
9th 
Kim 
 

 

  
  
 

 
        
 
 
 
 

 

 

                                                     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

     
                               

     

                                                                          

  

  

                                                             

  

                                                         
                                                                                  

                                                                                 

            

 

 

 

 

              

   

 

                                                        

  

 

  

     

  

   

 

  

    

 

 

  

 
                              

   

 

 

                  
 

 

 

 

  

  

REMINDER 
Members are expected to wear their Club Shirts at “Official” Club gatherings and 
any other designated Club Activities, gatherings or functions as stated by the 
Committee. 
Only the officially sanctioned shirt is acceptable as stated by the Committee. 
   Saturday is official Club rally day (Club shirt day) 

CLUB SHOP 

 

MENS SHIRTS SIZES                    $ 32.00 Ea 

WOMENS SHIRTS  $ 32.00 Ea 

   JACKETS  $ 45.00 Ea 

 SLEEVELESS SHIRTS  $ 25.00 Ea 

 CAPS                                                  $ 18.00 Ea 

CLUB STICKERS                            $   5.00 Ea 

 FLAGS   $ 17.00 Ea 

VAN FLAG HOLDERS                   $   5.00 Ea 

TOWBAR HITCH HANDLES        $ 10.00 Ea 

TENT PEG PULLERS                     $   5.00 Ea 

 

NOT ALL THOSE WHO WANDER ARE LOST 

 

- J.R.R TOLKIEN 
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Ladies & Gentlemen  
Come along on Friday mornings at 10:00am to our regular “chat N choose”       
bring your craft or board Games / cards  / artworks / whatever you do 
you choose whether you wish to do your craft While you chat, or just  chat 
   Don’t forget your tea or coffee 

    GOSSIP LINE             
Who cheated the most on the Questions?  (Xmas Party) 
Nothing to report from the Picnic in the Park…everyone was very well behaved!! 

         

      “chat n choose” 
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The contents of this document are intended for the original club recipients and must not be on forwarded 
without the permission of the Author 

None of the contents of this newsletter necessarily states the views of the Peninsula Caravan Club Inc or 
that of the editor unless otherwise stated.    

 
COMMITTEE/SUBCOMMITTEECONTACT DETAILS 
Email address:  peninsulacaravanclub@gmail.com 

    
 
 Position                     Name                      Phone           Mobile                   Email address 

President Paul Grieve 32856815 0421253828 paulgrieve56@outlook.com 

Vice President Mark Linnett 31424328 0413646509 marktrading@hotmail.com 

Secretary Rod Goode 32037256 0455425000 rodjgoode@hotmail.com 

Treasurer Kim Hickson 33140433 0418797160 kimjo-an@hotmail.com 

Rally Co-ord. TBA    

Newsletter Editor Diana Linnett 31424328 0403798559 diana.4053@yahoo.com.au 
     

 


